
 

 

 

 

 
 
May 10, 2023 
 
Canadian Securities Administrators 
  
 
Dear Sirs/Mesdames: 
 
Re: Perk Labs Inc. (the “Company”) 
 
We have read the statements made by the Company in the Change of Auditor Notice (the 
“Notice”) dated May 3, 2023 and we agree with the statements within the Notice.   
 
Yours truly, 

SATURNA GROUP CHARTERED PROFESSIONAL ACCOUNTANTS LLP 
 

 
 
Chartered Professional Accountants 
 
Vancouver, Canada 
 


